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Thanks for the providing this information, and the letter from Ken Skates for 

comment before the next meeting. 

 

Please pass on my thanks to the committee and to Ken Skates for considering the 

petition further.  

 

I am very pleased to receive this confirmation that the Pont Bendigeidfran proposal 

will be fully assessed alongside the other original proposals.  

 

The letter also states that consulting and seeking views and support will be a very 

important and integral part of this scheme development. In light of this, I would like 

to request that my contact details are passed on to the project team, the 

consultants mentioned, and the Design Commission for Wales, and that my details 

are included in any consultation lists, so that I may be kept up to date on progress 

and remain engaged in this exciting project (should the Petitions Committee now 

consider this petition completed).  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Benji 

 

 


